
Please don’t cut funding to our libraries, we need them now more than ever with Corvid 19.  They have 
been helping us to get through this pandemic through their borrowing books and videos from other 
libraries.  We’re all being asked to stay home, it would be nice to have access to all the content the local 
library can offer. 
Thank You, 
Larry Sorriento 
Bridgewater, Ct. 06752 
 


